TILDEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

Friday, November 5, 2010 Workshop

The Tilden Township Board of Supervisors met in the Township Municipal Building, for a Public Workshop, with the following present: Supervisors Gene Schappell, Russell Werley, Judy Romig, and Township Secretary, Cheryl Haus. A copy of the roster is on file with the Secretary.

The meeting was called to order @ 8:08 a.m. followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

Bob Hall and Phil Harmon of R. J. Hall were present to discuss with the Board the Tilden Township Non-uniformed Pension Plan.

Steven and Bethany Gordon were at the meeting to discuss the sewer connection to their home @ 115 Marion Street.

Back-up of the office computer systems will be done off-site and will be completed as soon as possible.

Agenda items discussed were disposal of the old playground equipment, a credit card for township purchases, signs on the fence @ West State & Industrial Drive, Welcome to Tilden Township signs, fireworks displays and the exterior of the township garage.

Supervisor Schappell will not be able to attend the December workshop or regular meeting.

Agenda Items for the November 6, 2010 meeting were briefly discussed.

No Action was taken.

A motion was made by Russ Werley and seconded by Judy Romig to adjourn the meeting @ 12:15 p.m. Upon roll call Schappell, Werley and Romig voted yes.

Attest:

Cheryl A. Haus Tilden Township Secretary